
13 May 2024 

Strike ballot now closed

Our ballot for strike action over our national campaign closed at noon today.

Our ballot of members working in 171 employer areas, which opened on 18
March, closed today (13) at noon.

The postal ballot asked members if they were willing to take strike action over our
demands on pay, jobs and pensions.

We are awaiting the results from the independent scrutineer and they will be
published on the PCS website once received.  The results will be discussed by the
national executive committee this week in order to determine next steps in our
campaign.

Thank you to everyone who voted.


